Mt Hood Quilt Guild

Board Meeting

Aug 30, 2022

Attendance: Marie Anderson, Julie Hale, Denise Bush, Debbie Stoffer, Deb O’Donnell, Ann
Marie Rears, Penny Stewart, Delleen, Susan Ainsworth-Smith, Shirley Workman, Lori Oathes
Marie started the meeting at 6:30 PM.

September meeting speaker will be Nancy Goldsworthy. She will be conducting a class on
October 8, 2022 from 10 - 2. October non-paid speakers will be Jean and Steve Ludeman. It
was decided that non paid speakers will receive a $50.00 visa gift card.

The fees for classes were discussed and $30.00 was decided by the board.

Christmas party will be needing volunteer help, preferably others besides board members. A
sign up sheet will be provided at the members meeting. Items to

Stephanie will continue running Zoom at the member meetings until Jan.

Quilt retreat: deposit will roll over for the 2023 retreat. We are still looking for someone to
spearhead the retreat.

Password in the members section of the website will be changed at the end of September
2022.

Facebook page will be changed from public to private. This was voted on and approved by the
board.

Quilt show: We need more quilts from members for the show. There will be a sign up sheet at
the September meeting for volunteers to help out. Ann Marie is working on getting the card
reader for the quilt show. The quilt show logo will be in the shared folder. Anne Marie is making
some portable design boards to sell in the boutique.

Grant from Pacific Power: Ann Marie will register for the grant for arts and culture to see what is
needed to apply for the grant.

The Mountain View contract is still under discussion. The September meeting will still be held
the second Tuesday of the month.

Marie ended the meeting at 7:45



